From: Villages Archery villagesarcheryclub@gmail.com
Subject: Villages Archery Club News - Dudley Range Closure
Date: May 25, 2024 at 4:21 PM
To: undisclosed-recipients:;
Bcc: villages-archery-club@googlegroups.com

The Villages Archery Club

The Dudley Archery Range will be closed for
fence painting on Wednesday, May 29, 2024.
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